
An important message from Archbishop Gregory Hartmeyer: 
 

Today I wanted to take a moment to update you on the proposal to open a 
new Catholic school in Hall County. Despite our best efforts and all of the 
excitement surrounding the planned launch this fall, challenges have arisen 
that prevent us from opening the school as we had hoped. 
 

The bishops and I understand that this news may be disappointing to 
many of you. The Catholic Schools Office, the archbishop's office, and the 
parishes in this area worked diligently to make this dream a reality, but we 
found that we need more time to lay the proper foundation for building a 
strong and sustainable Catholic school community. We believe this 
decision is in the best interest of our students, families, and parish 
communities. 
 

I am very grateful for all the support you have given us up to this point. 
We will continue to work on other options for a school and we ask for your 
support and patience as we do so. We will keep you informed on what 
happens as this project progresses. 
 

Please note that all previously announced Open House dates have been 
cancelled. 
 


